From: Dr. Greg Cannizzo [mailto:drgrc@joltmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 1:17 PM

To: Lisa Randazzo

Subject: Proof for Article Fall 2008 Journal of the American Orthodontic Society

Hi Lisa,

| have included a proof of your article that will appear in the Fall 2008 JAOS. Let me know if there
are any changes that you feel need to be made. | have already told the Publisher about the
mistake with the text being switched under Figure 5 and Figure 8. Thanks again for putting
together such a great article. Dolphin is lucky (blessed) to have someone of you caliber working
for them. | think the lay out finished up great. Let me know what you think.

Greg



